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Following consultation with the members of the parish council regarding 3/2021/0437 67 Hillcrest 
Road, Langho BB6 8EN. The parish council would like to object with the following issues raised :-  
  

1. The Hillcrest estate is ‘open plan’, with few, if any fences at the frontages. This , despite the 
‘added hedge’ will be incongruous with every other house on the estate.   

2. Concerns were raised how many years the laurel hedge would take to conceal the fence 
that does look out of place compared to neighbouring properties.   
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